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Memorandum 
  

 
To:  Technical Panel 
 
From:   Darren Byers 
  
Date:   June 22, 2021  
 
Re:  Clarifications to the Market Rules (Omnibus 2021) 
 

Attached for Technical Panel review and consideration is the market rule amendment package 
MR-00449 which proposes a number of amendments to the market rules. This year’s package 
includes five different proposals, two of which may not be formally considered ‘minor 
amendments’, but are not expected to change market participant obligations. Inclusion of these 
two proposals into this omnibus will reduce the number of amendment submissions TP 
members will have to review in the future.        
 
Recommendation- Priority 
The IESO recommends that the Technical Panel assign a regular priority to the review of the 
amendment.   
 
Panel Action and Next Steps  
The IESO recommends that the Technical Panel determine that the amendment submission 
warrants consideration as the changes meet the following criteria;  

1. They identify errors within the market rules; and  
2. They identify ambiguity or confusion within the market rules.   

The IESO further recommends that the Technical Panel votes to post MR-00449-R00-R04 for 
stakeholder review and comment for a period of two weeks, ending on July 15, 2021.   
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